
NORTHAMPTON MUD  

OF HARRIS COUNTY, TEXAS 

 

TO: Web Site Users 

FROM: Board of Directors (“Board”) 

Northampton MUD (“District”) 

DATE: December 19, 2017 

SUBJECT:  Documents Posted on District’s Web Site 

The content of this web site is provided by Northampton Municipal Utility District for informational 

purposes only.  

There are numerous documents posted on the District’s web site that are amended and updated 

periodically by the District’s Board and consultants. Some of the documents are modified on 

specific schedules mandated by the statutes and regulations of the State of Texas. Others are 

amended at the Board’s discretion. Therefore, please be aware that although the date on a document 

might be several years old, the document is not necessarily out of date. 

This web site and the information contained herein should not be relied upon or used as current 

information for the purposes of securities disclosure about the District, its financial condition, the 

bonds of the District, or property in the District. Persons should not rely upon information in this 

web site when considering whether to buy, sell, or hold bonds issued by the District or whether to 

buy, sell, or hold property within the District.  

 

The District’s Board and consultants make every attempt to keep the documents on the web site 

current. If you have questions about any of the documents, please feel free to send us a message 

using the e-mail form in the “Contact Us” section of the web site. We will investigate your inquiry 

and send you a response by reply e-mail.  


